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Letter from our Pastor

1 Church

2 Christ the King Adoration Chapel

3 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom

4 Guadalupe Hall

5 School & School Offices (Lourdes Hall)

6 & 7 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima

8 Blessed McGivney Community Center & Library

9 Pope Francis House

10 Walsingham Hall

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14

Dear Parishioners,

We’re delighted to have Fr Nicholas Edmonds-

Smith leading our Quarant’Ore (Forty Hours’ 

Eucharistic Adoration). His three talks will be 

titled "The one great thing to love on earth” -

An Oratorian spirituality of the Blessed Sacra-

ment with St Philip Neri, St Francis de Sales, and 

St John Henry Newman. Within this bulletin is 

an envelope where I ask that you prayerfully dis-

cern making a special gift for the Oxford Orato-

ry from which Fr Nicholas comes. 

About Fr Nicholas: 

Fr Nicholas was born in Cape Town, South Afri-

ca, and after University initially studied for the 

diocesan priesthood in his home diocese. Dis-

cerning a call to the Congregation of the Orato-

ry, he moved to Oxford, England, to join the 

community there. He has been a member of the 

Oxford Oratory for fifteen years, and a priest for almost twelve. He currently serves as Provost (Superior) of 

the Congregation and parish priest of the parish of St Aloysius, Oxford. A canon lawyer with an MA and JCL 

from the Catholic University of Leuven in Belgium, Fr Nicholas is a judge on the Birmingham Metropolitan 

Tribunal.

About the Oxford Oratory:

The Oxford Oratory is a vibrant centre of Catholic life. Their historic church of St Aloysius has been a key 

feature in the lives of the city’s Catholics for 150 years, attracting people of all ages and from every walk of 

life. They use beauty to raise hearts and minds to God, faithful to the traditions of St Philip Neri and St John 

Henry Newman. To learn much more, visit https://www.oxfordoratory.org.uk/the-oratory.php

In Christ,

His Grace the Archbishop with Fr Nicholas and his family, 

who came over from Cape Town, on the day of his ordination 
(feast of St Thérèse of Lisieux  in 2011)

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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sunday, 19 mar

fourth sunday of lent (English)

laetare sunday (Latin)

monday, 20 mar

st joseph, 

spouse of the blessed virgin mary

tuesday, 21 mar

lenten weekday (English)

st benedict (Latin)

8a Mass People of the Parish (FRT)

10a Mass John Russian+(FCS) with blessing of 

expectant mothers

12p Latin Mass Eleanor Lewis-L (FNS)

7p Lenten Mission Talk (FNS)

7.30p Compline

7a Mass Kay Sullivan-L (FRT) 

7.40a Lauds

12p Latin Mass LeRoy Semar, Steve Edwards, & 

Christopher Mikell-L (FNS)

5.30p Vespers

7p Votive Mass for Peace (FCS)

7.45p Mission Talk (FNS)

8.30a Mass Mary Pascal Wersinger-L (FCS)

7.40a Lauds 

12p Latin Mass Raymond J. Russian (FCS) 

5.30p Vespers

7p Latin Solemn High Votive Mass of the

Blessed Sacrament/Mission Talk/Procession (FNS)

wednesday, 22 mar 

lenten weekday (English)

feria of lent (Latin)

thursday, 23 mar

st turibius of mogrovejo (English)

feria of lent (Latin)

friday, 24 mar

lenten weekday (English)

feria of lent (Latin)

8.30a Mass Frances Cosgrove-L (FRT)

12p Latin Mass Damien Killough-L FRT) 

7a Mass Anthony Nguyen+ (FRT)

7.40p Lauds

12p Latin Mass Brian & Tracey Mershon-L (FRT)

7a Mass Wilfred Taylor+(FRT)

7.40a Lauds

12p Latin Mass Raymond Russian+(FRT)

5.30p Vespers

7p Stations & Benediction

saturday, 25 mar

the annunciation of the Lord (English)

annunciation of the blessed 

virgin mary (Latin)

sunday, 26 mar

fifth sunday of lent (English)

passion Sunday (Latin)

prayer requests 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunningham, 

Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Wrenn Calcutt, Jim 

Bannister, Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, Kevin 

Stanton, Doris Pratt, Sarah Williams, Kenneth Price, 

Jackie Andrejack, Dcn Bob Smith, Lois Smith, Christy 

Smith, Shannon Harkins, Gloria Dussich, Rose Schil-

laci, Kristina Murphy, Laurie Taylor, Carl Jones, Luigi-

na Warga, Marlene C. Eugenia Kolinko, Susan Subrizi, 

Mary Jean Heap, Stella Boris, Rosemary Craig, Janine 

Moore, Jean Casey, Thomas Dorsey, Jennifer Gregory, 

Kathleen & Dan Mottl, Peter McPherson, Lola Hart-

man, Annmarie Egas, Tammy Lopez, Frank Cespedes, 

Joanne P, Mary Ann Egan, Julia Chatignyblais, Connie 

Meiners, Joe Valitchka, Juan & Laura Pachur, Eliza-

beth Nowlan, Betty Baker, Deborah Baker, Drew 

Butterfield, Andrew Frisari, Madelina Mello, Ed Mat-

thews, Yanini Smith, Martha Catel, Jean Crittenden, 

Anna & Casey Chevalier, Christine Tallman, Curtis 

Hagler, Kayla Whatley, Robert Dobbins, Matt Smith, 

Jenny Pfaffl, Valerie Pachur, Jim Eagan, Kathy 

Melone, and Karen Granger Quinn

9a Mass Nina Mershon-L (FRT) with reception to 

launch the Archconfraternity of Christian Mother

5p Mass Thomas Allgaier, Sr+(FRT)

8a Mass Liv Schroepfer-L (FRT)

0a Mass Jacqui O’Neal+(FRT) 

12p Latin Mass For the People of the Parish 

(FRT)

6p Compline

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list. 
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise. 

Parish Calendar            
= where you see this symbol, it means live broadcast 

simultaneously on Facebook & YouTube
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Parents desiring Baptism for their children must at-

tend a Baptism Class. The next class will be held on 

Thursday, 13 April at 6.30p in the Walsingham Hall 

Art Room. Contact Deacon Gus to join at 864. 

420.0497 or gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org

 Baptisms cannot be scheduled until the class is com-

pleted. Only Deacon Acosta can schedule Baptisms.

Deacon Michael Thompson leads a Men’s Bible Study 

meeting Tuesdays at 7p studying the Book of Luke! 

Contact Deacon at 864.365.8178 to learn more.

The International Day of the Unborn Child is ob-

served on 25 March. It was established by Pope Paul 

II to coincide with the Feast of the Annunciation. 

Consider visiting the Memorial for the Unborn near 

to the entrance of the parish school in prayer on this 

day.

Happenings & Needs

If you are homebound and wish to receive Holy 

Communion, please contact Deacon Mark Thomp-

son at mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Be comforted by those who have experienced the 

grief of the loss of a spouse on the first Saturday of 

the month at 10a in the Pope Francis House. Call 

Jean Casey at 864.423.7010 to learn more. 

Every Thursday between 10-11a, parents are invited 

to bring their children to the Adoration Chapel. In 

this hour, it is understood that there will be some 

noise in the Chapel. Contact Adrienne Haverland at 

jahaverland@gmail.com with questions.

Greeters and ushers are greatly needed across all 

Mass times! Contact Marco De Maria at 

864.631.7713 or mad4jen@msn.com!

Join a group of moms who meet the first Friday of 

each month between 9.30-11.30a in parish house for 

socializing. Questions? hokiegirl17@yahoo.com.

Learn about the life and charism of Lay Dominicans 

and how they share in the apostolic mission of the 

Dominican Order through the Four Pillars: Prayer, 

Study, Community and Apostolic Preaching, by 

emailing Janice Carl, OP at janice.carl@gmail.com. 

“I am the bread of life. Whoever comes 

to me will never hunger, and whoever 

believes in me will never thirst." 

John 6:35

Please consider adopting an hour or be-

come a substitute. Contact Lisa Buss 

at 864.508.7123 or email 

adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org!

• Contact Lisa Buss for the door code.

• Hours in need of adorers (urgent*): 

Wed: 11p / Thurs: 2a* / Fri: 8a & 5p

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Fraternus & Fidelis are mentoring programs for 6th-

12th graders—fraternus is for boys & fidelis is for 

girls. Mentors form a brotherhood/sisterhood of 

virtue and invite the teens into it.  Events are Tues-

days at 6.30p. The last Frat Night is on 30 May, until 

Fall. Learn more: 

• families of 6th-12th grade boys should contact 

Billy at upstatefraternus@gmail.com

• families of 6th-12th grade ladies should contact 

Kelly at upstatefidelis@gmail.com

The prayer shawl ministry meets on the third Friday 

of the month at 10.30a. They crochet/knit shawls/lap 

robes which they donate to nursing homes, cancer 

and dialyses centers. They welcome more volun-

teers and donations of yarn is always welcome. For 

information call Paulette at 864.434.0278.

Interested in helping new folks feel at home at our 

parish? From emails to phone calls to events, there’s 

a way to pitch in! Contact Tracy Rozsa at 

welcome@princeofpeacetaylors.org to learn more 

about the Guild of St Benedict Welcome Committee. 

Join us in welcoming the following new parishioners:

David & Arielle Lindner and family.

The purpose of a recollection is to help participants 

sanctify their ordinary life in and through their work, 

family, and recreational activities. In the spirit of 

Opus Dei, the next Recollections are:

Men: Friday, 19 May at 7p 

Women: Saturday, 20 May at 9a 

Rachel's Vineyard Retreat is a weekend for women 

and men who have had or participated in an abor-

tion and are seeking peace and a deeper relationship 

with God. The next retreats in SC are Greenville, 

English, 14-16 April , and Charleston, Spanish, 28-30 

April 28-30. For more information, please call Chris-

ty 803.554.6088 or grace4healing@gmail.com.

Happenings & Needs 

Our Mass schedule for Palm Sunday this year:

• 8a Quiet Mass

• 10a Sung Solemn Mass,  Blessing of Palms and 

Procession

• 12.30p Latin Mass, Blessing of Palms & Proces-

sion

Liturgical practice for Palm Sunday is on Saturday, 1 

April:

• 10a Mass at 2p

• 12p Latin Mass at 2.30p

Contact Deacon Cavin if you wish to serve, but are 

unable to attend the practice.

Join us for our Lenten Mission, Quarant’Ore (40 

hours Eucharistic adoration), with Fr Nicholas Ed-

monds Smith. Fr Nicholas, a spiritual son of St Philip 

Neri as an Oratorian Father, is the superior of the 

Oxford Oratory. 

Sunday, 19 March: 7p Talk & Compline

Monday, 20 March

7a English Mass with Lauds following

12p Latin Mass

5.30p Vespers

Confessions 6-7p

7p English Solemn Mass (Votive Mass for Peace) 

The talk by Fr Nicholas will be after 7p Mass.

Tuesday, 21 March

8.30a English Mass with Lauds following

12p Latin Mass

5.30p Vespers

Confessions 6-7p

7p Latin Mass (Solemn High Votive Mass of the 

Blessed Sacrament with Procession)

The talk by Fr Nicholas will be during the homily 

at the 7p Mass.

Adoration will be in the Church 11:45a Sunday,19 

March –21 March. The Adoration Chapel will be 

closed and locked during this time. Adoration will 

resume in the Chapel on Tuesday, 21 March after 
the 7p Mass and Procession.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Happenings & Needs

Make a corporal work of mercy by feeding 

the hungry of Triune Mercy Kitchen on the first 

Sunday monthly. Please sign up here. Contact John 

Olson with questions at jamolson@gmail.com. 

St Vincent de Paul has a collection box (wood) in 

the Narthex. Do not place expired food items in 

the box. Gently used and clean clothing is appreci-

ated. Household items and other items require pre

-approval. Below is a list of particular needs:

• laundry & dish detergent

• canned tuna, black beans and kidney beans

• toothbrushes (single or two pack)

• jelly

Did you know that Lee Road United Methodist 

Church was instrumental in getting our parish com-

munity started? They allowed us to use their sanc-

tuary for Mass on Sundays while the acreage of 

Brush Creek was purchased and church built. On 

14 June at 7p, we’ll have a joint service to celebrate 

that special relationship and its history. 

Children’s Garden Hours are from 3.30-4.30p, 

weather permitting. Contact Katie Bein with ques-

tions at katiemwilliams88@gmail.com.

• Thursday, 23 March - The Big Bad Brassica 

Family

• Thursday, 20 April - Plant Propagation

• Thursday, 27 April - Good Bug, Bad Bug

St. Clare's Home is the only upstate maternity 

home for expectant mothers who choose life and are 

in need of shelter, safety, and security. On Saturday, 

25 March at 6p at Greenville Convention Center is 

their annual Pink and Blue Gala with keynote speaker, 

Melissa Ohden. Ohden survived a grueling 5 day abor-

tion attempt on her life to be born alive. She founded 

the Abortion Survivors Network to connect other 

children born alive after abortion together for sup-

port, healing and advocacy in policy issues.  Tickets are 

available: https://stclareshomesc.org/pink-blue-gala

The Latin Mass community hosts a community-wide 

potluck the first Sunday of each month in Croghan 

Hall after the 12n Latin Mass. Please bring a main dish 

to share. Help set up and clean up!

Laetare Sunday is 19 March. After the 10a Mass we 
will have the Blessing of Expectant Mothers! 
• Everyone is encouraged to wear pink.

Saturday Night Life is scheduled for Saturday, 7 Octo-

ber. Join the planning committee by emailing 

Theresa.Barnett92@gmail.com.

It’s time to learn more about our parish school’s K3-

8th grade program. Schedule a tour of our parish 

school by calling 864.971-4POP! 

Giving to the offertory is convenient 

and easy. Scan the QR code to connect 

to Tithely to make your gift. Options 

to give to special projects are available. 

Keep supporting your parish home 

when you are on vacation with this 

convenience! 

Guardians of the 

Tradition shirts are 

available at the parish 

office! The cost is 

$20 with sizes XS-

4XL. Shirts are but-

tery soft Canvas + 

Bella brand with “Guardians of the Tradition” on 

the front and the parish & school logo on the back. 

Send us your photo in the shirt at 

communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org!

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Happenings & Needs

Praying the Liturgy of the Hours are encouraged by 

Holy Mother Church and will help bring about a 

deeper prayer life which, in turn, will build a strong 

foundation for a life of holiness. Though called 

‘Hours,’ this refers to the time of day, not how 

long it takes to pray; each prayer takes less than15 

minutes. Join your spiritual family at Our Lady's Al-

tar for one or more Hour Prayers (prayer books 

are available for your use!):

• Lauds (Morning Prayer) at 7:40am -- Mondays, 

Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays

• Vespers (Evening Prayer) 5:30pm -- Tuesdays 

and Fridays

For more information, contact Lisa at 864-508-

7123 or adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

The POP Women's Group meets on Wednesday 

nights in the school to study Endow Groups’ Cath-

olic Social Teaching. This is a group for women of

all ages and life stages to connect with one another 

and grow in faith. 

• For more information, visit Facebook Group

All Fridays of Lent are traditionally days of absti-

nence. On days of abstinence, meat should not be 

eaten at any meal. The law of abstinence binds all 

Catholics who have completed their 14th year.  

Prince of Peace Catholic School is accepting appli-

cations for full time elementary education teach-

ers for the 2023 – 2024 school year. The ideal can-

didate would be a practicing Catholic with a degree 

in elementary education or related field (advanced 

degree preferred) and experience with teaching in 

an academically rigorous setting. Compensation is 

competitive and commensurate with experience.

Please email a cover letter, resume, and references 

to Principal Steven Cunningham 

at principal@popcatholicschool.org .

Server practice is 2p on 18 March for the mission.

In South Carolina, abortion is presently legal up to 24 

weeks post-conception. With the recent ruling by the 

state Supreme Court striking down a Fetal Heartbeat 

Law, South Carolina serves as a safe haven for abor-

tionists. There are two avenues to solve this crisis:

• Gov. Henry McMaster has pledged his commit-

ment to fighting this injustice in court. He has peti-

tioned to re-appeal at the S.C. Supreme Court.

• The state General Assembly has re-filed its Human 

Life Protection Act, which significantly limits abor-

tion post-conception and protects the lives of 

mothers.

The South Carolina Catholic Conference, a public pol-

icy voice for Catholics, supports these causes and is

actively working this legislative session to pass the Hu-

man Life Protection Act. To stay updated on advocacy 

efforts of the SCCC, visit sccatholicconference.org or 

email advocacy@charlestondiocese.org.

40 Days for Life is a national, and international, cam-

paign of prayer and fasting, of public vigil at abortion 

facilities, and of community outreach for the purpose 

of ending abortion.  You are invited to join Christians 

throughout the Upstate in our spring campaign, 22 

February—2 April.  The need for prayer now is great-

er than ever.  With the failure to approve prolife 

laws in both the S.C. legislature and the S.C. 

Supreme Court, the number of abortions per-

formed at the Greenville Women’s Clinic has 

greatly increased.  Out-of-state traffic into the 

Greenville Women’s Clinic is at record levels.  

Be the ONE to make this a priority in your life and 

join us.  Please visit:  www.40daysforlife.com/

greenville, or contact Judy Masterson 864.506.0964.

• Pray between 8a-8p Monday-Saturday in the pub-

lic right-of-way outside the Greenville Women’s 

Clinic at 1142 Grove Road. Our parish is responsi-

ble for coverage on Mondays, but you’re encour-

aged to go when your schedule allows.

• Closing Celebration:  Sunday, 2 April (Palm Sun-

day), from 3-4:15 pm in the parking lot of the Pied-

mont Women’s Center.  

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

mailto:advocacy@charlestondiocese.org
http://www.40daysforlife.com/greenville
http://www.40daysforlife.com/greenville
https://sccatholicconference.org/
mailto:principal@popcatholicschool.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/EndowatPOPTaylors
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org


Happenings & Needs

Prince of Peace VBS 2023 will be 16-21 July 2023. 

We are currently on the waitlist for Totus Tuus, so 

please continue to pray that the Diocese of Char-

lotte will be able to staff three missionary teams. 

Registration forms are only available by contact-

ing maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org.

All 90 spots for the elementary program (entering 

1st-6th) have been claimed, however please continue 

to register to be added to our waitlist. If we cannot 

get a team from Charlotte we will be putting VBS on 

in-house and will be able to open registration for 

more elementary children.

Our youth program for entering 7th-12th graders 

is accepting registration forms now and has unlim-

ited spots available. Please register your child(ren) by 

26 May so your child receives the correct size t-

shirt.

Please mark your calendars for our VBS potluck on 

19 July. All parishioners are welcome to enjoy an 

evening of fellowship, even if you do not have chil-

dren participating in the program.

Program needs (contact Maria Barontini):

1. VOLUNTEERS to help 16-21 July. 

2. Tentative dinner host families for the missionary 

team on Sunday evening, Monday evening, Tues-

day evening, and Friday evening. You can host 

dinner in your home, at a restaurant, or with de-
livery for the four member team. Another option 

is getting together with friends and donating a 

few gift cards together for a restaurant and we 

will take care of the rest.  

3. We are also looking for pizza sponsors and team 

lunch sponsors. 

With the recent devastating earthquakes and mini-

tsunami experienced in Turkey resulting in death, 

injury, and destruction of cathedrals, Fr Smith in 

consultation with Turkish colleagues is directing giv-

ing to those impacted. Give today online or by check 

marked for the Anatolian Fund. Monies will go to 

Caritas in Turkey.

We are pleased to announce that Prince of Peace has 

been approved by the Bishop to establish a chapter of 

the Archconfraternity of Christian Mothers. The or-

ganization was founded in France in 1850. Zelie Mar-

tin, the mother of St. Therese of Lisieux, was an early 

member. Under the patronage of Our Lady of Sor-

rows, its purpose is to offer spiritual support and 

nourishment to Christian women so that they may 

unite their hearts to Christ and live more fully their 

vocation as wives, mothers and members of the parish 

and community.

• Our first event will be a solemn English Mass on 

Saturday, 25 March, the Feast of the Annunciation, 

at 9a, followed by a reception in Parish House.

The Seven Sisters Apostolate is a ministry at our par-

ish in which seven women each pray in adoration for 

one hour every week for Frs Tomlinson & Smith. Each 

woman is assigned a different day of the week, so that 

our priests are specifically prayed for each day for one 

hour. Which hour you pray on your dedicated day can 

vary weekly—it’s up to you. The Seven Sisters Apos-

tolate at our parish is currently in need of a few new 

sisters. 

The commitment will begin on the Feast of the Sacred 

Heart 16 June 2023 and will last for one year. Contact 

Katie Sandifer to learn more: 262.330.3481 (text) or 

email twosandifers@gmail.com .

The St Vincent de Paul Society chapter at our parish is 

in great need of a President and Vice President candi-

date to take over this incredible ministry; these roles 

will inherit a dedicated and competent team of mem-

bers and volunteers for a seamless transition. Our 

current President, Simone Imber, has led this chapter 

with compassion, commitment and care and is ready 

to help develop the next set of Vincentian leaders 

through a thorough mentorship process.  If you feel 

you are ready to answer the call, please email Simone 

at imber.simone@gmail.com for more information. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Contact Us 

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Dcn Nestor Acosta Pastoral Associate for Sacramental Life 864.331.3905 nestor.acosta@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Deacon Acosta about baptisms, funerals, marriage, and RCIA

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill, Safe Environment

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria B. about children’s catechesis, first confession, first communion, and confirmation

Michael Sandifer Pastoral Associate Adult Faith Formation 864.331.3902 michael.sandifer@princeofpeacetaylors.org

contact Michael S. as ministry liaison

Philip Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 philip.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Bobby Moreau Director of Maintenance bobby.moreau@popcatholicschool.org

Elizabeth Wilson Associate Director of Music 864.331.3906 elizabeth.wilson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Steven Cunningham Principal 864.331.2145 principal@popcatholicschool.org

Tammy Lopez Office Manager 864.331.3911 tammy.lopez@popcatholicschool.org

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Creighton Fertility Care/Family Planning Kristie Killough, RN, BSN, FCP 864.243.7800 text for appointment

Cub Scouts/Boy Scouts Harry Grilliot/Marty Yigdall 864.423.6541 Pack259.SC@gmail.com 

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937

Legion of Mary Denise Conway denisejconway4@yahoo.com 

Meal Train Coordinator Jennifer Pfafll missfluff129@yahoo.com

Respect Life Tanya Wersinger 864.979.1856 pop4lifetaylors@gmail.com

RCIA Sean Chapman rcia@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Declarations of Nullity Dcn Robert Smith 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com

Altar Servers Dcn Michael Cavin michael.cavin@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Sick & Homebound Dcn Mark Thompson mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Liturgical Ministers Dcn Michael Thompson michael.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Baptism Class Dcn Gus Suarez gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

https://princeofpeacetaylors.org/about-us/ministries/
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